Trail Report -OPEN BOARD MEETING – 9/10/2022

In general, our trail sections are in good shape.  
There were trail restrictions 
due to Covid 19 that are now lifted.  Trail maintainers are now 
catching up on their trail maintenance. 

There have been several recent changes. 

Sarah and Michael maintained part of the White Cross Trail.  They have 
returned to live in Switzerland.  It was suggested to them that 
they come back to do trail maintenance, but they just laughed. 
Andrew Frank is their replacement. 

Dennis Hickey maintains a section of the Long Path which is 5.1 miles.    He has been seriously ill but is recovering nicely. 
He expects to resume trail work.  He has delegated to several 
of his friends the task of inspecting his trail.   

Carol and I maintain a section of the AT.  The Arden Valley Road 
Bridge over the Thruway has been closed so we have difficulty accessing the northern end of our section. 

I would like to thank all trail maintainers for their diligence and hard work in maintaining 13 trails for the New York/New Jersey Trail 
Conference with a total of 30 miles covered.   

At the present time, all trail sections have maintainers but if you 
would like to maintain a trail in the future, please send me your 
name and if a trail becomes available, I will contact you.  

Bill Burns, Trail Chair

